
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

14th March 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
“STRETTON’S GOT TALENT”! 
 
A number of students from across all year groups have been busy putting together a show to 
demonstrate their talents.   
 
We are delighted to invite you to join us to watch the show on Thursday 6th April 2017. Doors 
open at 6.45pm for a prompt 7.00pm start. Tickets cost £3.50 for adults and £2.50 for 
children and will be on sale in Reception. Refreshments and nibbles will be available for 
purchase on the night. 
 
If you would like tickets, please order via Parent Pay or contact the school for a bar coded 
letter.  Following payment tickets will be issued to your son/daughter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Coudert 
 
Mrs M Coudert 
Talent Show Coordinator 
 
 
 
 


